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National Industries Park

New Year Holiday 2020

Dear Valued Customer,

We wish you and your family a very happy new

year.

On this occasion, NIP offices will be closed on
Wednesday 1 January 2020 and work will
resume on Thursday 2 January 2020 at

normal business hours of 7.30am to 3.30pm.

As per the government announcement in the
local media, the private sector will remain
closed during the holiday on Wednesday,
1 January 2020. Any overtime worked during
this holiday will be paid in accordance with the

public holiday rate.
For any clarifications or information,
please contact Jafza Call Centre at

800-Jafza (800-52392)

National Industries Park
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